Patient  Information

Notice to new patients in regards to Benzodiazepine and Analgesics.
This surgery does not issue on-going Benzodiazepine prescriptions to newly registered patients. 

Patients taking this kind of medication will be offered a reduction programme lasting 
8 weeks. Agreement with this policy is a strict requirement for registration with
this practice.

Patients taking regular Analgesics will be asked to attend surgery for a medication review with the GP.

Patients unwilling to comply with this policy are advised to consider registering with another practice.
Please note

There is a 2 week change over period in which we will not be able to issue any medications or sick notes as we will hold no medical history for you.  You should ensure that you have enough medication from your previous practice to cover this period
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